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Aircraft Noise Competent Authority,

Proposal itself is unacceptable, and I do not agree or consent to change in noise levels.

Items such as these should be resolved through voting, and not be subject to arbitrary
decisions by ANCA. Should it be, I will view it as inherently negligent, and seek damages
under the law, due to significantly reduced quality of life of me and my family.

Adam Bakun 
 

Holywell Glen 
, Offaly






